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July 25, 2023 

 

Senior Tribunal Officer, Registry 

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 

280 Slater St 

PO Box 1046 Stn B 

Ottawa ON K1P 5S9 

 

Re: Bruce Power Mid-Term Update on Licensed Activities at the Bruce Nuclear Site 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

Nuclear Promise X (NPX) would like to express our support for Bruce Power during their mid-

term license review. Bruce Power is an asset to our local community, our province, and our 

country. 

 

We are a nuclear services provider with offices in Kincardine and Whitby, Ontario. Bruce Power 

was our first client, and we continue to work closely with Bruce Power in areas including project 

management, digital innovation and product development, design engineering and mega-project 

innovation.  

 

Being a partner to Bruce Power has allowed us to grow from a 4-person start-up established in 

2018 to a nearly 200-person strong supplier working with every Canadian nuclear utility. Bruce 

Power has also offered our employees the opportunity to grow into the next generation of 

nuclear industry leaders.  

 

Our company has seen first-hand Bruce Power’s unwavering commitment to safety, innovation 

and supporting our local communities in Bruce, Grey and Huron counties. In particular, I want to 

highlight Bruce Power’s support for hockey hub vaccination clinics across Southwestern Ontario 

and the GTA. 

 

We fully support Bruce Power’s continued safe operations. Bruce Power’s contribution to 

Ontario’s clean electricity system, production of life-saving medical isotopes, and pursuit of 

nuclear industry growth are essential to a cleaner, more prosperous future. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Bharath Nangia 

CEO, Nuclear Promise X  
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